
Potomac Valley Safe Sport Chair Report – Greg York 

 

It has been an interesting year in  PVS for safe sport. We continue to reach out at our meetings to talk 

about education for not only coach s but also parents & athletes .our safe sport parents video has had a 

total of 409 watches putting us first in the country. Our athletes video has 57 watches putting us 10 th in 

the country , neither number is great considering the size of our LSC. A safe sport evaluation was 

released last jan & can be found on the USA swimming website .There will be handouts available at our 

HOD meeting please take the time to read them . If you have any questions please contact me at  

greg@yorkswim.com 
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